Dear JSSR member

As you are aware, the APSS 2020 Annual Meeting will be held at the Shanghai International
Convention Centre from June 5-7, 2020. We are now calling for abstracts submission. The
deadline of the submission is 6thDecember.

As of 25th November, the Meeting has received 7 abstracts from Japan Chapter.

We shall be grateful if you could kindly pass on the message to your peers and local society to
encourage them to attend and submit abstracts to the Meeting.

We count on your support for making the Meeting in 2020 a success.

Thank you very much.

Best Regards,

Jenny Wong
Secretariat of Asia Pacific Spine Society (APSS)
Tel: +603 2690 1492

Web: www.apssonline.org<http://www.apssonline.org/>



